
WSA SEWERLINE FLUSHING SCHEDULE 
The Warwick Sewer Authority (WSA) will be flushing sewer lines in your neighborhood over 

the next few weeks. The schedule below shows when we anticipate flushing will be performed 

on your street.  The WSA will provide homeowners with 48 hour notice of our flushing 

activities via door hanger.  When flushing has been completed for your street, a completed 

date will be entered in the last column of the table below. 
 

Flushing Time Frame Street 
Completed 

Date 

September 1st-October 
31st 

Amherst Rd.   

Amsterdam Ave 9/23/24 

Anchorage Rd.   

Ansonia Rd.   

Brendard Ave. 9/4/24 
Calcott St. (between Lindy Ave. to 
Sevilla Ave.)  
Call St  

Church Av. 10/4/24 
Coin St.  

Crane St.  
Drift Rd. (between Rodney and 
Stillwater Dr.)   
Euclid Av.  

Everill St.  

Greylawn Ave. 9/23/24 

Hilton Rd.  10/4/24 
Julian Rd –Between Church Ave and 
Hilton Rd 10/4/24 
Lindell St.  

Morning Glory Dr.  
Polk Rd 10/4/24 

Rodney Rd  

Social St  
Stillwater Drive   

Sweet Water Dr.  
Walker Rd.  10/4/24 

 

Properties without a backflow device on their sewer service line may experience “back 

pressure” during line flushing. It is possible that high pressure water being flushed through 



the lines in the street may make its way into a home’s sewer plumbing line.  Air pressure in 

the line sometimes causes splashing of the toilet water onto the adjacent floor.  Therefore it 

is strongly recommended that you close the lid on your toilet(s) to prevent any back pressure 

fluids from leaving the toilet.   
 

For more information concerning our line flushing program or backflow prevention, please 

contact the WSA at (401) 739-4949. 


